
 

 

Teacher of Mathematics 
Permanent, Full Time Post 

 
Start: September 2021 

“Opportunity for all” 

 

We are seeking to appoint an enthusiastic, resourceful and committed Teacher of Mathematics. You will be 
joining our highly successful Maths Faculty which is based on a redeveloped site following an impressive 
investment programme across the Academy. We have strong leadership within a supportive faculty and 
would welcome applications from both NQTs and experienced teachers. 
 
The successful applicant will be committed to securing the best outcomes for all students within the 
Academy, as well as being part of wider curriculum offered to all students. We are looking for someone to 
inspire our students and promote a love for this subject both in and out of the classroom. Maths is a very 
popular subject at both GCSE and A-Level. 
 
King Alfred’s is one of the largest secondary schools in Oxfordshire with a strong academic history, combining 
ancient listed buildings with recent capital investment totalling £17 million. The Academy has recently been 
reorganised from three sites to two sites; this has enabled very significant investment in the two remaining 
sites. Facilities for students and staff are excellent and include:  new purpose-built teaching rooms for 
Faculties, a new Dining Hall, improved leisure and social facilities such as a new sports hall and 
redevelopment of our Sixth Form Centre. 
 
King Alfred’s is in the heart of the local community and has very strong links across many partners in the 
locality, and particularly with the primary and secondary schools with which we jointly form the Vale 
Academy Trust (VAT).  We continually seek to improve the educational experience for students and reflect 
upon the responsibility we have as a local employer. At King Alfred’s we are passionate about learning both 
within and beyond the classroom; enrichment of educational experience is central to our ethos. We are 
committed to teacher training, the CPD and career development of our staff. 
 
To get a flavour of what KAs is all about, why not visit us on twitter @KAs_Wantage. If you would like to meet 
senior members of the Maths Faculty (virtually) to discuss the school and the role then please let us know by 

emailing vacancies@ka.vale-academy.org and we can make arrangements. 
 

An application form and further details can be downloaded from http://www.kaacademy.org/about-
kas/work-with-us/  Completed application forms should be e-mailed to vacancies@ka.vale-academy.org 
to arrive by 9.00 a.m. on Monday 14th March 2022. However, suitable candidates may be interviewed before 
the closing date and the school reserves the right to withdraw the position if an early appointment is made. 
 
Shortlisting Date: Tuesday 15th March and Interview Date: Friday 18th March 2022.  
 
King Alfred’s will recognise previous service conditions for newly appointed teachers in recognition of 
previous service for calculating occupational sickness and maternity benefits. 
 
The Vale Academy Trust is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young 
people and expects all staff and volunteers to share in this commitment. All post holders in regulated activity 
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are subject to appropriate vetting procedures and a satisfactory “Disclosure and Barring Service (DBS) 
Enhanced Check”. 
All staff are expected to promote fundamental British values. 


